
Friday 9th November 2018 

Newsletter 9 

Autumn Term 2, Week 2 

News for this week: 
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Remembrance Service at St. Martin’s Church   

yesterday.  I was so very proud of how well our children spoke, sang and behaved on what 

is a very sombre and respectful occasion.  They represented the school wonderfully.  It 

was also really good to share our new school values with you: 

CHESELBOURNE RESPECTS 

We treat people, our school and the environment the way we want to be treated. 

CHESELBOURNE CHALLENGES 

We try, try and try again to push our limits, because can’t is not in our vocabulary. 

CHESELBOURE NURTURES 

We nurture young, enquiring minds in a fun and caring way to inspire a lifetime love of learning. 

Wellbeing - We began our Wellbeing work with Premier Sports this week and were introduced to 

the four ‘Wells’ -  ‘Eat Well’, ‘Move Well’, ’Drink Well’ and ‘Sleep Well’.  Over the next six weeks we 

will be finding all about making good healthy lifestyle choices.  As part of this work children will re-

ceive information leaflets at the end of sessions to share with you at home.  We have also begun 

our ‘Weekly Mile’ activity on Mondays when we all either walk or jog a mile around the school 

field. (Children will wear school uniform for this but if you’d like to send in trainers for them to 

wear instead of school shoes please do. )     

 

Children in Need - Next Friday 16th November is Children in Need and to help raise money for this 

great fundraiser for a donation of at least £1, children can come to school in spotty clothing 

(suitable to do PE in or wear PE kit as normal and change into spotty clothes afterwards).  

 

We are currently reviewing our after-school provision and as part of this I sent out a questionnaire 

to gauge parental interest.  In case you missed this I am resending the questionnaire out with this 

newsletter. Please complete and fill in the questionnaire to register interest. Many thanks! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs See 



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Headteacher stickers to say Well 

Done. The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ 

outside her office.    

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the ‘WOW 

Wall’… 

 

DASP Citizen of the Week: 

Riley 

Year 4 -  George 

Year 3 -  Daniel 

Year 2 -  Gabriel 

Year 1 -  Oscar 

Year R - Harry 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Digby & Beatrice 

 

 

 We’re really looking forward to the CSF Quiz Night on Sunday 18th         

November, 5:30pm at the Rivers Arms.  You can get tickets available from the 

pub or buy them on the night.   

 

 For Year 4 parents - letters about Hooke Court later in the year are  coming home in book-

bags today.  

 

 Please see the attached note about a very exciting DASP Music event this summer to mark 

the 50th anniversary of NASA’s Apollo space program. 

 

 Mrs Mowlam is on the lookout for the book ‘The Magic Finger’ from our school library.  If 

this happens to be one your child has borrowed please could we borrow it back for        

lessons  next week please. Thank you! 

 

 The following message is from the Cheselbourne Village Hall committee: 

Come and celebrate our new look Village hall at our Race Night! Saturday 24th November.  Doors open at 

7pm for a 7.30pm start.  A fun filled night for all the family. Come and pick your favourite horse, watch 

them on the big screen and maybe win some money! £2 entry, licensed bar and complimentary snacks. 

Place your bets for £1 a horse.  

 



  

 

 
 

 

NOVEMBER: 
- Fri 16th November - Children in Need (more details to follow) 

- Sun 18th Nov, 5:30pm - CSF Quiz Night, at the Rivers Arms 

- Fri 23rd Nov, 9-12am - Open Day and CSF Coffee Morning in Village Hall 

  
 

DECEMBER: 
- Wednesday 12th Dec, Christmas Service Date, 5:30pm at Milton  Abbey 

- Sat 15th Dec - CSF Wreath and Craft Workshop at Ansty Village Hall 

- Tues 18th December - CSF Christmas Meal  

- Thurs 20th December - CSF treat– trip to the Christmas Panto 

- Fri 21st December - Class Christmas Parties 

 Fri 21st December  - Last Day of Term  

 

SPRING TERM 

JANUARY 2019  
- Monday 7th Jan, Return to School for Spring / Term 3 

 

Please see the website calendar which will also be regularly updated with dates.  
 


